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Notice of Substantial Amendment to the City of Gastonia PY2020-2024 
Consolidated Plan  

The City of Gastonia is proposing a Substantial Amendment to the 2020-2024 
Consolidated Plan to reallocate funding as received from the U.S. Department of Housing 

and Urban Development (HUD) through the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
and HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) Programs.   The purpose of this notice is to 

solicit comments from City of Gastonia residents regarding the proposed Amendment. The 
Amendment will be available for review by the general public beginning Wednesday May 

22, 2024. An Amendment is necessary because the City is proposing to fund activities not 
previously described in prior submissions of the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan. 

 
Notice of Thirty-Day (30) Day Public Comment Period 

May 22, 2024 – June 22, 2024 
A thirty (30) day public comment period regarding the proposed plan and amendment will 

begin on Wednesday May 22, 2024 and end on Saturday June 22, 2024.  

Notice of Public Hearing 

Thursday June 6, 2024 

4:00 PM  
Garland Municipal Business Center – Bobbin Conference Room 233 

The public hearing will provide an opportunity for residents to comment on the proposed 
action. Participants requiring special accommodations should contact Kenny Gehrig at 

704-866-6756 or Kenny.Gehrig@GastoniaNC.Gov at least 48 hours in advance of the 
meeting date.  

 
Review of Action Plan 

Beginning Wednesday May 22, 2024 through Saturday June 22, 2024, a copy of the plan 
will be available for review as follows: 

1. On the City of Gastonia website, www.gastonianc.gov  
2. By visiting the City of Gastonia at 150 S. York Street, Garland Municipal Business 

Center, Gastonia, NC  28052 between the hours of 8:30am – 4:30pm, Monday – 
Friday or  

3. By email request to Kenny.Gehrig@GastoniaNC.Gov  

mailto:Kenny.Gehrig@GastoniaNC.Gov
https://gastonianc.gov/community-development/hud-reporting.html
mailto:Kenny.Gehrig@GastoniaNC.Gov


The City of Gastonia will move forward with formal approval of the application and 
submission to HUD on or after July 3, 2024.  

 
Written Comments 

Written comments may be submitted: 
1. Email to Kenny.Gehrig@GastoniaNC.Gov  

2. Visiting the City of Gastonia at 150 S. York Street, Garland Municipal Business 
Center, Gastonia, NC  28052 between the hours of 8:30am – 4:30 pm, Monday – 

Friday or  
3. Mail to City of Gastonia, Attention: Kenny Gehrig, HUD Administrator, Housing 

and Community Engagement Department, PO Box 1748, Gastonia, NC  28053-
1748. 

 
Este informacion esta disponible en espanol o en cualquier otro idioma bajo peticion. Por 

favor, pongase en contacto con Kenny Gehrig al 704-866-6756 o en 150 South York 

Street, Gastonia, NC de alogamiento para esta solicitud. 

2C – May 22, 2024 
        June 22, 2024 

mailto:Kenny.Gehrig@GastoniaNC.Gov

